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Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Merit assembly this week to celebrate our Star of the Week children’s 

achievements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week our Gold Star children are 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Golden Ticket Winners 

Congratulations to Isabelle in KS2 and Edward in KS1 who are our lucky winners this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 

Isaac for a fantastic attitude to his learning and impeccable behaviour 

Joshua for a wonderful improvement in his effort and achievement in numbers and 

literacy. 
 

Year 1 
Heidi for a great improvement in reading. 

Gabriel for playing really nicely in the playground. 
 

Year 2 
Freya for fantastic work interpreting tally charts in Maths this week. 

Archie for a great contribution in Music this week. 

 

Year 3 
William for making a real effort to get involved in class. 

Jenson for fantastic maths work and understanding about money. 
 

Year 4 
Amelie for all round excellence in school work, manners and using school values.   

Amelia for always working hard, being polite and caring.   
 

 

Year 5 

Sophia for great determination when adding and subtracting fractions and when 

finding it hard she never gives up. Well done! 

Amelia for great effort in all lessons.  Always doing the right thing and setting a 

great example with all of her work.   

 

Year 6 

Caislin for developing a great balanced argument in English.  Well done! 

Liam for excellent drumming skills in music. 
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Class Liturgies 

Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 

 

Year 1 Edward and Sienna   

Year 2 Xander and Alex 

Year 3 Darcey, Lilly and Ethan  

Year 5 Verity, Fraya-Mary and Callum   

  

Nearly New Uniform 

Nearly new uniform will be on sale at 3.15pm on Tuesday 4th February. 

 

Lent and Easter 2020 

Services and celebrations will be a little different this year.  At this very Holy time our focus will be on the 

religious assemblies; 

 

2.45pm  Monday 30th March Year 3 will act out the events of Palm Sunday 

2.45pm  Tuesday 31st March Year 4 will act out the events of The Last Supper 

2.45pm  Wednesday 1st April Year 5 will act out The Agony in the Garden 

9.15am  Friday 3rd April Year 6 will act out The Stations of the Cross 

 

This year there will not be an Easter Bonnet Parade, but instead there will be an ‘Easter Get-Together.  Each 

class will sing songs whilst parents enjoy tea, coffee and an Easter treat.  There will be a charity raffle at both 

of the Get-Togethers and we will be appealing for donations of prizes after the half term break.  Reception, Year 

1 and 2 children will be singing on 31st March at 9.15am and Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be singing on Wednesday 1st 

April at 9.15am.  More information will follow closer to the date. 

 

Parent/Teacher Consultation Meetings 

Just a quick reminder that appointment request slips should be handed in today. 

 

Lunchtime menu 

The menu choice for week commencing 3rd February is week 2.  A copy of the choices can be found on the School’s 

website in the Parents’ information tab and then click on school meals.   

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Hinton 

Executive Headteacher 


